
 

 

 
HAMP REPORTING UPDATE          
                                        June 15, 2016 

 
May 2016 UPSM Survey Now Available  
 
The May 2016 UP survey is now available on HMPadmin.com (login required). Servicers that have executed a Servicer 
Participation Agreement (SPA) and that have cumulative UP activity must complete and upload their UP survey response 
to the HAMP® Reporting Tool (login required) by Wednesday, June 22, 2016. 

SPA servicers that have any cumulative UP activity as of May 31, 2016 must submit an UP survey at this time.  

For details on downloading and submitting the UP survey response, log in to HMPadmin.com, navigate to the HAMP 
Loan Reporting Tools & Documents area, and select the UP Survey tab. 
 

 
 
Questions? 
For more information, email the HAMP Solution Center or call 1-866-939-4469. 
 
For questions specifically regarding the survey contents, email the HAMP Servicer Survey team. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This message was sent via e-mail on the date indicated at the top to servicer representatives registered for the Making Home Affordable Program. 
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